	Statutory Notice of Forthcoming Executive Key Decision taken under the provisions of Standing Order C20

	Published in Accordance with The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“the Regulations”)


<AI1>

	Title:
	Proposed Amendments to the Highways and Transport Capital Programmes

	Summary:
	This report requests approval of a number of amendments to the Highways and Transport Capital Programmes that are now required in order to meet emerging priorities and to respond to some unanticipated service demands.

This is deemed to be a Key Decision and the provisions of Standing Order No. C20 have been complied with. Publication of the intention to make a key decision in accordance with Standing Order C19 was impracticable because the need to change the Capital Programme had not been identified at that time. 

	Decision-Maker:
	, Cabinet

	Expected Decision Date:
	Thursday, 13 September 2018

	
	

	Contact:
	Janet Wilson Tel: 01772 538647 janet.wilson@lancashire.gov.uk


	List of documents/ Background Papers Used:
	Proposed Amendments to the Highways and Transport Capital Programmes

	Where the above documents are open to public inspection, copies will be published on the Council’s website as soon as possible.

Other documents relevant to these matters may be submitted to the decision-maker. Copies of public material will be published on the Council’s website as soon as they become available.


</AI1>

<TRAILER_SECTION>

</TRAILER_SECTION>

<LAYOUT_SECTION>

	Title:
	FIELD_TITLE

	Summary:
	FIELD_ISSUE_SUMMARY

	Decision-Maker:
	FIELD_DMCOMMENT, FIELD_DMTITLE

	Expected Decision Date:
	FIELD_DUE_DATE

	
	

	Contact:
	FIELD_OFFICER_TITLE_TELEMAILADDR


	List of documents/ Background Papers Used:
	FIELD_ATTACHMENTS

	Where the above documents are open to public inspection, copies will be published on the Council’s website as soon as possible.

Other documents relevant to these matters may be submitted to the decision-maker. Copies of public material will be published on the Council’s website as soon as they become available.
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